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September 11, 2018 
      

 
Re:       2018 Sanitary Sewer Lining 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2018 Sanitary Sewer Lining project: 
 
          

LAMETTI & SONS, Inc.   $1,629,183.00 
HUGO, MINNESOTA 
 

 Visu-Sewer, Inc.    $1,951,833.00 
Pewaukee, Wisconsin 
  
Michels Corporation    $3,332,608.00 
Brownsville, Wisconsin 
 
Insituform Technologies USA, LLC  $3,423,395.70 
Chesterfield, Missouri 
 

 
The Engineer estimate for the 2018 Sanitary Sewer Lining is $1,400,000.00. 
  
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Lametti & Sons, Inc. in the  
amount of $1,629,183.00 for the 2018 Sanitary Sewer Lining project.      
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 


